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DATE:      January 10, 2022

TO:           Council Sustainability Committee

FROM:     Director of Public Works

SUBJECT
Regulation of Direct Discharge of Stormwater from Private Properties - Information and Discussion

RECOMMENDATION
That the Council Sustainability Committee (CSC) reviews and comments on this report.
SUMMARY

This report provides a summary of the Municipal Regional Permit (MRP) mandate to regulate properties
that discharge stormwater directly to the City’s storm drain system and the recommended approach to
address this mandate, including proposed amendments to the Stormwater Management and Urban
Runoff Control ordinance (Chapter 11, Article 5 of the Municipal Code). The current MRP is attached to
the City’s ordinance and is scheduled to be amended by the San Francisco Regional Water Quality Control
in July 2022. Staff plans to begin working with owners of direct discharge properties in early 2022 and
then will bring amendments to the City’s ordinance for CSC and Council consideration in the fall of 2022
after the new MRP is adopted.

ATTACHMENTS

Attachment I   Staff Report
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